
 

Communication from Moshé Machover to the legal queries unit 

30	October	2017	

I	refer	to	your	letter	of	30	October	2017.	

I	note	that	you	have	rescinded	my	expulsion	from	the	Party.	However,	you	fail	 to	address	
the	allegations	of	antisemitism	mentioned	in	your	letters	of	3	and	6	October.	Please	confirm	
by	 return	 of	 email	 that	 these	 allegations	 have	 been	withdrawn	 and	 apologise	 for	 raising	
them	in	the	first	place.		

Yours	sincerely	

Moshé	Machover	


